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5 March 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
STEWART HOUSE DONATION DRIVE 2021 
 
Today your youngest child will have brought home a donation envelope for the annual Stewart House 
donation drive. 
 
We encourage you, if you are able, to support the vital services provided by Stewart House.  Simply 
complete the details on the reverse side of the envelope place a $2 coin inside and return the sealed 
envelope to school no later than Friday 30 April 2021. 
 
Each envelope returned will go into the draw to will a gift voucher valued at $4000.  Thank you for 
your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Karen Burke 
School Administrative Manager 
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